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May 8, 2015 

 

Mr. Timm Comer 

Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company 

100 N. 3rd Street 

P. O. Box 191 

Victor, CO  80860 

 

 

Re: Project, Permit No. M-1980-244;  

 1
st
 Quarter 2015 Groundwater Monitoring Data Report Deficiency  

 

Dear Mr. Comer: 

 

On May 4, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received the Ground Water 

Monitoring Data 1st Quarter 2015 report.  The Division believes at least five quarters of 

monitoring data are available for the new monitoring wells in Arequa Gulch (CRMW 5 series), 

but his data is not included in the report.  Please provide the Division with an amended report to 

include the CRMW 5 series data by June 8, 2015. 
 

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8169. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

ec: Wally Erickson, DRMS 

 Elliott Russell, DRMS 

 Amy Eschberger, DRMS 

 DRMS file 


